
254,081-29

Ottawa, March 2nd., 1930.

Sir,-

On the 3rd February the Department wrote you with regard

to your cash book return for October, and driw attention to what

appeared to be a duplicate payment. I have to request that you will

be good enough to reply to that letter without delay, and you should

be particular to furnish all the information asked for therein.

oue obedient servant,

me
Liam

Deputy and Secretary.

Thes. Paul Esq.

Indian Agen

nia, Ont.
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